
hoodies
flannel PJ bottoms
water bottles
magnets & MORE

The Parent Student Faculty Association (PSFA) is here to
support all the students and their families through their
high school journey. We look forward to meeting and
working with you during our time together at CHS. There
are fun events already planned for the upcoming year!

Everyone is welcome to participate as much as they can.
We offer a variety of ways to join us or lend a hand.
Volunteering your time to the PSFA can be in the form of
joining or leading a committee, donating needed items
for an event (water, chips, etc.), or helping to setup for an
individual event without joining a particular committee.

The PSFA is a great way to meet other CHS parents.

To ensure that all members are listed in the directory,
please register online and join the PSFA.        
The deadline to register AND be in the Directory is 
Sept, 17,  2022. Please visit our website to join.      
         

WELCOME MESSAGE

PSFA STUDENT DIRECTORY

Kristen Cichon and Colleen Stemetzki
Your Co-Presidents, CHS PFSA

Sign Up for REMIND Text Alerts
text @6g26pc to 81010
Don't miss Class of 2026 reminders
for school-wide & grade events.
Join us for the Sept. 9th Social at
Allaire Village.

FRIENDLY
REMINDERS

CHS MERCHANDISE

September 2022

CONNECT WITH US...

CHS PSFA

@CHS_PSFA

chs_psfa

Your PSFA dues support amazing student activities,
scholarships, student trips, clubs and so much more.

chs-psfa.org/membership/registration         
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Contact us: chs.psfa@gmail.com
chs-psfa.org

Scan & Click     

Scan & Click     


